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To: Ron Rubino, President Eastbluff HOA

From: Ara Zareczny, Director of Facilities, Planning and Development NMUSD

Date: 6/25/2019

Subject: Corona del Mar High School Sports Fields Project Update

Dear Mr. Rubino,

Please see below for responses to questions you emailed on 6/12/19.  

1. Q: Has the State Architect approved plans for the project?
A: Yes

2. Q: Had the appropriations been approved for the project.
A: Yes

3. Q: Has the design and scope of project remained the same as discussed in the
agreed upon resolution of the EIR process?

A: Yes

4. Q: What is the anticipated date for start of the demolition of current facilities.
A:  NMUSD M&O started installing irrigation isolation valves on 5/31
     Temporary construction fence set up on 6/12
     Board photos on 6/13

5. Q: What is the anticipated dates for construction of new facilities?
A: June 2019 – June 2020

6. Q: Has the District established a ph # and Mail address for home owners to use
to report problems?

A: General Line (714) 424-8934
Urgent Contact for HOA office only - Steven Morris Ph: (714) 679-9891 Addr: 
2985 Bear St, Costa Mesa, 92626

7. Q: When will next meeting with us take place?
A: Fall 2019


